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May 18, 2016 

 
California Energy Commission 
Docket Office, MS-4 
Re: Docket No. 16-OIR-01 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 
docket@energy.ca.gov 

Re: Southern California Edison Company’s Comments on the California Energy 
Commission Docket No. 16-OIR-01:  Lead Commissioner Workshop on the 
Development of Integrated Resource Plans (IRP)  

  
Dear Commissioner Weisenmiller: 

On April 18, 2016, the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) held a Lead 
Commissioner Workshop on IRPs in support of Senate Bill (SB) 350.  Southern California 
Edison (SCE) appreciates the opportunity to provide written comments on this Workshop. 

In support of California’s long-term energy and environmental policy goals, SCE 
encourages coordination between the Energy Commission and the California Public Utilities 
Commission in developing IRPs to ensure that the goals of SB 350 are met.   

SCE appreciates the Energy Commission’s consideration of these comments and looks 
forward to its continuing collaboration with the Energy Commission and stakeholders.  Please do 
not hesitate to contact me at (916) 441-3979 with any questions or concerns you may have.  I am 
available to discuss these matters further at your convenience.   
 

Very truly yours, 

       /s/ Catherine Hackney 

Catherine Hackney 
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